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August 11, 2025                                            File: 21020-50/WW/OP/Wroxton 
 
 
RM of Calder #241 
Box 10 
Wroxton, SK S0A 4S0 
 
 
Attention: Reeve and Council: 
 
RE:  Rescinding Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory – Wroxton 
 
The Water Security Agency, in consultation with the Saskatchewan Health Authority, are advising that the 
“Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory” (PDWA) issued by the Water Security Agency for Wroxton’s 
potable water system be rescinded immediately this Monday August 11, 2025.  
 
The rescinding of the PDWA was based upon information provided by your community, which included: 
 

1) The work has been completed and the line re-pressurized. 
2) Chlorine residuals throughout the WTP and distribution system are within regulatory 

requirements; and 
3) The receipt of bacteriological samples collected one day apart and marked as “other” along with 

chlorine and turbidity results, that are negative for bacteriological growth in the distribution 
system mentioned above. 

 
Your community may return to normal monitoring requirements as identified in your permits monitoring 
schedule.  
 
In closing, I would like to acknowledge that the Water Security Agency appreciates the efforts and 
cooperation demonstrated by staff at your water treatment plant, as well as officials of the RM of Calder in 
addressing the advisory. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lee Reinhart for: 
 

 
Rick Sheichuk 
Environment Officer 
Water Security Agency 
 
cc: Water Security Agency 
 Saskatchewan Health Authority – Yorkton Office 


